
 

 

 

The State of Colorado’s Division of Human Resources is located on the corner of Colfax 
and Sherman, just north of the Capitol.   

1525 Sherman Street, Denver, CO 80203 – Second Floor 

 

 
Parking 
There is metered street parking, as well as a number of parking lots surrounding the building. The 
map has labeled parking lots and the daily rates for each lot.  Method of payment for these parking 
lots varies from cash only to accepting credit cards; see the instructions at the parking lot for proper 
payment procedures. Labeled parking lots are unattended.  There are alternate parking options 
available; the cost of those lots may vary.  

 

Please contact the Statewide Training & Development at 303.866.2439 or via email 
at prsnl.training@state.co.us if you require any special accommodations, specific 

arrangements, or cannot attend this class. 
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